
From: Mark O'Connell <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos project 
 
Dear sir/madam 
 
I am writing to express my wish and support to the Atmos Project to be included in 
the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
The vision behind this project is remarkable and much needed at these times.  
 
Thankyou 
 
Mark O’Connell 
-- 
Mark O’Connell - Process Oriented Psychologist & Service Manager for Apricot 
Centre (CIC) Well-being 
Service 
 


